Lithuanian Medical Association Congress
06.10.98

Dear colleagues,

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to the Lithuanian Medical Association
Congress. Unfortunately he can not take part in this event because of his very busy
schedule in October.

Please give our very best wishes to the Lithuanian doctors from Estonian Medical

Association and Dr Indrek Oro personally. We hope our contacts and co-operation
will continue and develop in future.

Sincerely yours

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary General of EMA



